Payroll

Due to the last working day at the District Office, Payroll changed payday to Dec 20th.
Because of this change, we also need to change the Frontline Deadline.

Sub Pay Period - Dec 1-13, 2024

Schools and Dept Deadline - Dec 13 - 5:00 p.m.

Payroll will pay what is in Frontline on Dec 13 @ 5:00 p.m.

Any changes afterwards - an Absence Management Form will need to be submitted.



